
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Walker and City Council 

 
Date:  01/10/2023 
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: REP Letter of Agreement (LOA) 
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
I am respectfully asking the City to accept this LOA for our Radiological Emergency 
Preparedness (REP) program. I believe that we may signed a similar agreement in the past but 
it has been a few years. The REP team and I met and discussed this LOA and it memorializes 
what the City is currently doing. The agreement documents the responsibilities of all partners.  
 
I will be present for any questions. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


